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WARDEN’S COURT 
 

MAGISTRATES COURT OF WESTERN AUSTRALIA 
501 HAY STREET 

PERTH  WA  6000 

 

 

CIRCULAR TO PRACTITIONERS 

No. 4 of 2024 

Dear Practitioners, 

RE:  LISTINGS UPDATE 

Further to the Circular to Practitioners No 3 of 2024, I confirm the following: 

1) The Friday list this week (21 June 2024), will occur in Court 2.1 of the District 

Court building. 

 

2) ALL Court listings for the week of 24 June 2024, will proceed on the dates as 

listed, in Court 906 of the Supreme Court, at the David Malcolm Justice Centre.  

It is possible that normal listings in the CLC will resume in the week of 1 July, though 

the position will be confirmed next week.  

Practitioners are asked to check the Wardens Court notice board for confirmation of 

listings locations.    

 

__________________ 

Warden TW McPhee 

20 June 2024             

McPheeTo
Signature


